
There will be a great number of equine owners that will be angry if this passes. They use massage therapists that travel
to them. Message therapists also travel to their clients competitions. A vet will not do that!!
  There are facilities with aqua treds for equines. Many horses are sent to these facilities on a recommendation from a
vet. A massage therapist for a human isnt required to be a doctor. A physical therapist for humans isnt required to be a
doctor   Why is it felt a vet is to be the only one to provide these services. Or is it intended to destroy competition and not
really concerned on what equine need?


